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KIQQ_FM Silent STA extension  

Efforts to repair the transmitter have been unsuccessful due to the inability to obtain all needed parts. It 
has been determined that a new transmitter will be required.  Licensee does not yet have an official 
delivery date but has been advised that due to supply chain issues delivery could take several months. 


